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Dear ABLE partnher-

Following the passage of Indiana's ABLE authorizing legislation in 2016, the Treasurer of State's office
has been hard at work researching and developing a qualified program for our state. We are pleased to
announce ABLE will soon be open for enrollment in Indiana!

l, with members of the ABLE Authority, would like to cordially invite you to attend the launch of
Indiana’s ABLE plan on Thursday, July 27, 2017 at 8:15 a.m. The event will be held in the indiana State
House North Atrium located at 200 W. Washington St, Indianapolis, IN 46204.

We hope you can join us as we announce the opening of this exciting new program. There will be further
events around the state celebrating this faunch in the following cities: Evansville, South Bend, Terre
Haute and Fort Wayne. You are welcome to any and all events. Please reach out to Amy Corbin
(ACorbin@1tos.IN.gov) for more information if you are interested.

With gratitude for your support,

Kelly Mitchell

Board Chair

Indiana ABLE Authority
Indiana Treasurer of State

About ABLE: ,

The ABLE Act of 2014 allows for the creation of tax-free savings accounts for individuals with disabilities.
ABLE accounts, also known as 529A accounts, allow for individuals with disabilities to save for their
Juture and pay for disability related expenses without jeopardizing access to public benefits. The intent of
these accounts is to ease financial burdens on individuals with disabilities to alfow for tax-free savings to
cover qualified expenses such as, education, transportation, housing and medical needs.
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